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PQ 21262/25* To ask the Minister for Health the amount of capital funding allocated by 
the HSE to a hospice (details supplied; St Francis Hospice Raheny) in the years of 
2023, 2024 and to date in 2025, in tabular form; and if she will make a statement on the 
matter. -Barry Heneghan 

Dear Deputy Heneghan, 

The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of 
the above Parliamentary Question, which you submitted to the Minister for Health for 
response. 

The table below captures the capital funding has been allocated by the HSE to St Francis 
Hospice in Raheny for 2023 and 2024.  The 2025 capital funding allocation will be 
determined based on project progression and completion of development agreement.  

HSE Funding Allocation to St Francis Hospice 2023 
€M 

2024 
€M 

HSE funding to support the construction of a new 24 bed in-patient unit for 
St. Francis Hospital which/h will  include new mortuary, underground 
carpark and clinical support faculties with bridge links to the existing 
building 

0.42 1.00 

Yours sincerely 

Micheál Conneely 
Interim National Director 
Capital & Estates 


